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PROJECT SCOPE
Demolition of existing Redwood B-Tank and replacement with a
new 380,000-gallon welded steel tank.

Construction of new 330,000-gallon clearwell at the Water
Treatment Plant.

Rehabilitation of 680,000-gallon welded steel tank at B-Tank site.

Rehabilitation of 330,000-gallon existing clearwell at the Water
Treatment Plant.

Associated site piping, both above and below ground, and
appurtenances for interconnecting the tanks.

Pavement, site grading, and installation of concrete tank
foundations.

Electrical improvements and cathodic protection for tanks.

January 11, 2024
The contractor is currently working
at multiple sites simultaneously.

Truck traffic will be temporary and
last the next 2-3 weeks.

The Clearwell is in its mass grading
phase for the new tank location.

B tank site crews are working to set
formwork for the new tank
foundation.

Concrete placement will begin on
1/12/24 and continue into the
following week.

Normal working hours are between
7 am - 5 pm M-F with some
occasional night and weekend work.

Work at the sites will be ongoing in
various stages of construction for
the next 18+ months.

All work is weather-dependent.


